
Ref. AC.030/2020    19 August 2020 

Subject: Notification of substitute holidays for Songkran festival of the Company 
To:  President and Manager 
      The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

On 13 August 2020, the Cabinet has announced that 4 September 2020 and 7 September 
2020 are substitute holidays for Songkran festival. 

Forth Corporation Public Company Limited (“the Company”) has considered and deemed 
appropriate to declare that 4 September 2020 and 7 September 2020 are substitute holidays 
of the Company. 

Kindly be informed accordingly. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

(Arin Jamnaree) 
Financial Controller 
 

 

 


